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Principal’s Message 

Hello Parents, 

It’s been another great week at SIA! We   
will have vision screening next week starting on February 5-9th 
for all 5th graders and for new incoming 6th graders. Please 
contact the school nurse if you have any questions or concerns.  
Thanks have a good weekend! 

Mychael Spencer, Principal 
Stonybrook Intermediate Academy 
http://sia.warren.k12.in.us/ 
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Dean’s Highlight 

My father was my Teacher. But most importantly he was a 
great dad. Thanks to all of the All Pro Dads who made 
last Friday a huge success. We welcomed over 50 people 
in attendance. A special thanks to all of the SIA, students 
and dads in attendance, for this fun and empowering 
event. It was great to hear from Warren’s own, our guest 
speaker, Charles Brown. #AllProDadsMatter

http://sia.warren.k12.in.us/


Upcoming Events  

 Vision Screening 2/5-2/9/18

 Scholastic Book Fair—2/2-2/16

 Online Book Fair— 2/7-2/20/18

 Father/Daughter—Mother/Son
Dance—3/2/18

 End of the year fieldtrip register
by Thursday, 3/15/18.

End of Day Transportation Changes                                                  
Please make sure to notify the office in 
the event your child needs to have a  
change in their transportation home.  
To endure that your child receives the 
information please call in by 2:00 p.m. 
We can’t make any changes after 2:00 
p.m. 

All Parents must present valid ID to 
enter the school building. Also a 
cleared background check to volun-
teer or visit a classroom.  

For additional parent resources and 
information please visit our website 
www.sia.warren.k12.in.us 

DISTRICT INFORMATION 
 Late start Wednesday, 2/7/2018

 Missoula Children’s Theatre auditions will
be Monday, February 5, 2018 at 4 p.m. in 
the Creston Middle School auditorium.
MSD Warren Township students in Grades 
K – 8 are eligible to audition for a part in
“Jack and the Beanstalk”.  Call  317-869-
4383. with any questions.

 Warren Township Youth Tennis
Who: Warren Township students,
grades K-8
What: A fun opportunity for stu
dents to learn tennis skills and make
new friends
When: January 22 - March 14
Where: Warren Central High School
and Creston Middle School
Why: Tennis is a fun, competitive,
Contact coach Jason Wagner at
jwagner@warren.k12.in.us

 Warren Little League 2018 Registration 
dates: January 14—March 11, 2018
Player Evaluations Warren Central Field 
House March 11, 2018—TBA .  Registration 
Fees Softball $60/Baseball $45 and up fol-
low the WLL facebook page and website 
for updates  www.wll.com and 
www.facebook.com/
WarrenLittleLeague.com

Boys & Girls Club

Hey All, 

It’s a new year and we are gearing up for a great quarter. This 
quarter we will be focused on being more of a youth facilitated 
program. Letting our members facilitate high yield learning en-
richment and also being more involved in daily programming.  As 
we say this is their club so they should have say in how its ran. 

Counselor’s Corner       
Miss Antoinette Austin, Counselor - 317-532-8858 ext. 8845

Sonny Day Community Center  
10502 East 21st Street, Indianapolis, IN 46229 

The Warren Township Council of PTAs runs the Sonny Day Community Center 
out of the Highlander Park (old Heather Hills) building located at 10502 E. 21st 
Street. Our pantry provides food, toiletries, cleaning products, school 
supplies and gently used clothing to families of Warren Township students. We 
are typically open twice per month.  

If your family is in need of assistance, contact the administrators or 
counselors in your school building for more information and a referral 
letter. 

Volunteers and donations are always needed! Students age 10 and up are al-
so welcome to volunteer with their parents. We’d love to have your church 
group, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, student council, clubs or teams sign up to help 
us out as well! 

Contact Rachel Burke at osadczuk@yahoo.com to volunteer. 
Contact Carissa Dollar at dollarPTA@gmail.com to donate. 

Visit our Facebook page at - www.facebook.com/
SonnyDayCommunityCenter  
February - May 2018 SDCC Distribution Schedule 

Saturday, February 10 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Thursday, February 22 - 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
Saturday, March 3 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 15 - 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
Saturday, April 7 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Thursday, April 19 - 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
Saturday, May 12 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Thursday, May 24 - 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

PLEASE NOTE: Our last check-in time will be 15 
minutes fore the announced end time of the distribution. 
(Saturdays no check-ins after 10:45. Thursdays no check-ins after 
7:15) In respect of our volunteers time, all clients should be ready 
to exit the building by the announced closing time. 
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